


 
 

  

 
 
Aug. 9, 2019 
 
Dear Ms. Sampogna, 
 
Thank you for considering the Alzheimer Society of York Region’s proclamation and lighting request. 
Below is the information for the description that can be included with our application. 
 
Description: 
The Alzheimer Society of York Region (AS York) is a recognized leader in providing dementia care and 
support to York Region residents impacted by Alzheimer's disease and other dementias (ADOD).  
 
Currently, more than 15,000 York Region residents have been diagnosed with ADOD. With each person 
diagnosed, another 10 to 12 people are directly impacted. AS York provides services such as support 
groups, public education and three DAY programs (Aurora, Thornhill and Stouffville), which provide 
respite to the caregiver and customized programming to those living with the disease.  
 
The mission of AS York is to alleviate the personal and social consequences of ADOD and to promote 
research. On Sept. 21, AS York celebrates World Alzheimer's Day. This year titled Dementia Friendly Day 
for World Alzheimer's Day, the day hopes to raise awareness about ADOD and change the stigma 
associated with a diagnosis.  
 
By creating dementia-friendly communities - where neighbours, business people and government 
representatives in buildings and public spaces understand what ADOD is and that people living with the 
disease are more than their diagnosis – we will ensure people living with the disease feel like important, 
valued and contributing members of our community. 
 
On Sept. 21, we are asking if the City of Richmond Hill will Dementia Friendly Day for World Alzheimer's 
Day. We would also like to request if a landmark in Richmond Hill can be awash in blue and white on 
Sept. 21.  
 
AS York, along with other chapters including the Alzheimer Society of Ontario, is hoping to create a sea 
of blue and white at landmarks and public spaces across the province. In Niagara Falls, for example, the 
falls will be lit blue and white for 15 minutes and the Gateway to the City of Markham will also be lit. By 
recognizing Sept. 21 as Dementia Friendly Day for World Alzheimer's Day, we are helping to raise 
awareness of ADOD and show support to York Region residents impacted by the disease. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Day 
Communications and Fund Development Coordinator 
 
 


